
Bruce Gardiner 
 
Why I would like to serve 
 

I have been on the Board for a number of years and have seen the 
variety and rotation of Board members on and off the Board.  There has 
been some value in having someone on the Board who can remember if 
something was done in the past, and why, or how it was done. The other 
Board members tease me as being the “Institutional Memory”, but there is 
some value in that. 

In addition, as Treasurer I have overseen a healthy increase in the 
reserves of the Section, allowing us to decide on what programs we would 
like to invest in, rather than having to limit our service to our members 
because of limited resources. 

I would like to continue to serve you on the Executive Committee. 


